KH
Gifts to Schools (See GAJ and JL)
KH


Any organization or individual making a gift to the district shall have the prior approval of the board.  All gifts will be regarded as district property.


Persons or organizations desiring to make gifts to the schools should contact the superintendent.

Approved:  KASB Recommendation – 3/00; 4/07
BOE Approval June 10, 2009

